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I am sending this letter in support for Mr. Roland Maw to be the commissioner of fish and game. I have
had the pleasure knowing Mr. Maw for 15 years now , he has impressed me on his knowledge of the
wildlife and fish of the state of alaska,We've had countless conversation on Hunting and Fishing trips ,
his views on conserving game and fish are in my opinion the best. Mr Maw    Is a man of his
word,truthful , and fair. In the salmon wars of Cook Inlet I know he will work with all user groups, with
his science background the Fish and Game will be first.Thank you for this opportunity: Steve Tvenstrup 
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